
TWO SQUIRRELY TALES REGISTRATION
Please detach and return to your child’s teacher by Friday, March 16, 2018.

Student’s Name          Grade 

Participating Parent’s Name(s) 

 Yes, we plan to attend the parent/child book discussion!

Babysitting services will be available for non-aged school children. If you would like to utilize 
these services, please list the participating child’s name and age on the back.

Red Mill Elementary is nuts about...

TWO  
SQUIRRELY  
TALES
Thursday, April 5, 2018
6:00 - 7:30 p.m. at Red Mill
Primary students and their parents are reading the  
picture book: A Tale of Two Beasts. Intermediate students  
and their parents are reading Flora & Ulysses. 

Parents and students are encouraged to read these books prior  
to the event so that they will be ready to share in the magic of  
a small group child/adult book discussion. Copies are available  
to borrow in the reading room.

Join us and meet Snags (a real live squirrel  
from Raven Ridge Rehabilitation Services),  
enjoy a snack, and be eligible to win door prizes.

This event is made possible through Title I funds.


